
Hi there, 
 
I've become aware of legislation that has the potential to remove the 
choice of a home birth for parents.   
 
I was born at home 29 years ago and in retrospect consider it a blessing.  
I'm proud to be a home birth.   
 
Please don't remove this option and stop over regulating Australians. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Joel Smithard 

 


